
 

Austrian-Canadian  
Cultural Centre 

3112, 11 Street NE 
Calgary, AB T2E 7JI 

www.austrianclub.ca 
 

For business hours and the 
latest news, please visit our 

website or call 403-250-9126. 
 

 
Thank you for paying your 

2021 memberships - you can 
pick up your membership 

card at the club when picking 
up take-out orders. 

 
Having a membership base 

helps support the club 
especially during this year. 

 
And it entitles you to 

discounts on dances and 
more! Annual membership is 

$35 per household.  
 

Call 403-250-9126 to get your 
membership today. 

 
 

Edelweiss masks for 
sale in the bar - $10! 

 

 

Austrian-Canadian Society  

Newsletter  

Spring 2021 

 
 
For the past several months the Austrian-Canadian Club has like 
all of our members, been adapting to changing times. While we 
are sad to once again close in accordance with public health 
orders, we always put the safety of our members, guests and 
staff first. We hope all of you are staying healthy, safe and 
hopefully, a little glücklich too!  
 
The changing nature of the pandemic means the best way to 
stay informed of when we’ll re-open for in-person dining is to 
visit our website www.austrianclub.ca or call 403-250-9126.  
 
Celebrating Mother’s Day 
While we typically celebrate a delightful Mother’s Day Brunch for 
families to share time and heritage together, we await when we 
will be able to re-open for in-person dining and will keep you up 
to date on our website. We’ll be open for take-out with Mother’s 
Day specials on Saturday, May 8th regardless. You can plan 
deliver take-out meals to family and loved ones from the club! 
 

Take-out Available 
Chef Irmgard’s delicious schnitzel, goulash and strudel and 
specials are available to take home! Visit our website to see our 
menu and to make an order call 403-250-9126. 
 
Takeout is available Wednesdays and Thursdays 11 am – 2 pm, 
Fridays and Saturdays 11 am – 6 pm.  
 



Austrian-Canadian Society Newsletter, Spring 2021 

Message from the President: 
 
Dear members and friends, 
 
I would like to thank everyone - staff, board, 
guests and our members for their patience and 
support throughout 2020 and everyone’s 
commitment to following safety protocols. It is 
not a normal time but when we make it 
through the pandemic, we will be able to 
safely host annual events and dances again.  
 
If you are missing the club spirit, during our 
open hours we are doing take-out, you might 
want to deliver a meal to a friend you’re not 
able to see during restrictions. 
 
We miss you all very much! It is our hope that 
with everyone pulling together to ensure we 
are keeping one another safe, we will soon be 
able to re-open for in-person dining and 
possibly later this year, hold some of our 
beloved annual events even if modified for 
safety. 
 
We follow the Alberta government’s safety 
protocols rigorously; however, it is challenging 
to plan and communicate events – it is all 
subject to change! We appreciate our 
members’ and customers’ patience and 
support during this time.  
 
We are happy to see you all again and 
appreciate your support.  
 
Best regards, 
Frank Meixner, President 

Choir Heimatecho Report: 
 
Dear Friends and Members, 

 
I hope you are enjoying the beautiful spring 
time. Happy Easter Greetings to all of you. 

 
The Choir Heimatecho and all our members are 
doing well no Covid - 19. But we do not talk 
about other problems. We are hoping to at least 
get to sing again in the fall. Celebrating our 
traditional Austrian folklore music. We reach out 
to people that would like to sing and join our 
choir Heimatecho you can call Frieda Foidl at any 
time at 403 246-0259 we love new singers. We 
are the only Austrian choir in Alberta and wear a 
traditional costume. We are so grateful to be able 
to share and enjoy the wonderful treasure of 
Austrian Culture. 

 
The choir Heimatecho members wish you all nice 
warm weather and a Happy joyful Easter. 

 
Sincerely, 
Frieda Foidl  
 

Please show your support for the club by renewing your membership.


